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January 26, 2024
Project No.: N1424024

RE: Notice of Neighborhood Meeting — Tuesday, February 13 at 6:00 p.m.
Location: Onsite — 14141 Highway 55, McCall, ID 83638

To Whom It May Concern:

On behalf of our client, Blaine A. Womer Civil Engineering is currently working with the City of
McCall on a new RV storage park project located at 14141 Highway 55 near McCall, Idaho. As a
part of the development entitlement approval process, the City has asked that a neighborhood

meeting be held to provide an opportunity for you to provide input regarding the proposed project.

As a project, we will be submitting applications to the city requesting conditional use permit
approval for enclosed RV mini storage consisting of 80 units of varying sizes.

As a reminder, this is a neighborhood meeting intended only for discussion of the project design
elements. This is not a public hearing and public officials will not be present. The meeting will be
held on the date, time and location referenced above.

We look forward to seeing you there.
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Andrew Newell, Project Manager
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